
Message about your contribution
Montag, 16. März 2009

Post von Herrn Obermann, er findet meine Fotos toll ;-) 

  

 Hello fotografX.org,

Thank you for making your photo available to our group, "Erleben, was verbindet". We like it so much that we want to
publish it on www.telekom.de/erleben  as one of our selections of the most wonderful contributions.

If this is all right with you, please answer this e-mail quickly with a "Yes" reply; this will serve as an informal confirmation
that you are in agreement with the publication. If not, reply to this e-mail with "No" or simply ignore it.

You may at any time request the deletion of your contribution by sending an e-mail to this effect.

Sincerely yours,

Your Deutsche Telekom Team 

Deutsche Telekom AG
Friedrich-Ebert-Allee 140
53113 Bonn
Local Court Bonn HRB 6794,
Headquarters of the Company Bonn

Authorised representatives:
René Obermann (CEO)
Dr Karl-Gerhard Eick (Deputy Chairperson)

fotografX.org  | die Welt ist eine Linse

http://142796.webhosting52.1blu.de Powered by Joomla! Generiert: 12 July, 2025, 01:55


